
MEDICAL IMAGING 
DURING YOUR HOSPITAL STAY

During your stay in hospital you may need to have 
medical imaging undertaken to provide your treating 
doctor with a diagnosis or to monitor your progress. 
If this is the case, you will receive a separate account from 
Queensland X-Ray. This is because we are a private and 
separate entity to the hospital.

It is important to note that Medicare and/or your private health 
insurer may not cover private radiology costs for imaging 
required during your hospital stay and you may incur an out-
of-pocket cost. We strongly recommend that you contact your 
private health insurer prior to your admittance to hospital to 
enquire whether medical imaging services will be covered 
under your plan.

If you would like to receive more information on our fees prior 
to admission, please contact us at 
inpatientenquiries@qldxray.com.au

Further information about our billing 
policies, please scan here or visit 
qldxray.com.au/patients/billing-
information
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